
From: Website Committee <webcommittee@thebluemountains.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 2:28 PM 
To: Town Clerk <townclerk@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Town Clerk 
 
Name: 
Jennifer Loopstra 
 
Email: 

 
 
Phone: 

 
 
How can we help you? 
Good afternoon, 
I am writing to ask if the court fees could please be waived for the after-school pickle ball club I am 
offering. I have arranged for students at Beaver Valley Community School (the school where I work) to 
access three courts for an hour, twice per week, for a 5 week period. The total cost for the 30 hours 
total would be $339.  
The students are between the ages of 10-13. Thank you for considering allowing myself and another 
colleague, Caitlin Roach, to allow these students to participate in this opportunity for fitness and fun 
without a fee. I have managed to find volunteers to help me run the program and have rounded up 
paddles and balls to lend to those children who do not have their own (approximately half of the 24 
children). Some students have never played before and some have some experience. I am excited to see 
their enthusiasm for this recreational activity and believe that providing opportunities for youth to 
participate in free fitness opportunities is invaluable. 
I am very grateful if you will consider this request. I can be reached at the school if you would like more 
information.  




